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Continuation of the suspension of trading of the titles of Vernon

Property Plc  
ANNOUNCEMENT

The Cyprus Stock Exchange announces the continuation of the suspension
of trading of the titles of Vernon Property Plc (Emerging Companies
Market), for further two (2) months, i.e. until 17 February 2020. 
 
This decision was reached pursuant to Article 185 of the Securities and
Cyprus Stock Exchange Law, since the reasons imposing the continuation
of the suspension of trading of the titles of the said company continue
to exist due to its failure to comply with the following obligations:
-  obtain the services of a Clearing Officer
- issue and publish its Half-Yearly Financial Report for the period
ended 31/8/2019.
Regarding obtaining the services of a Clearing Officer, there is a
relavant announcement of the company dated 11/12/2019, according to
which the company has proceeded with the appointment of a Clearing
Officer. The Stock Exchange clarifies that it expects from the company
to submit all necessary documents in order to be considered as complying
with the said obligation.
Nicosia, 16 December 2019
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